
Submissions are now invited from interested parties to assist the Department in defining its strategic 
vision for the next three years. Please note that submissions may be the subject of requests for 
information under the Freedom of Information Acts. 
 
Written submissions, preferably in electronic format, should be sent by Monday, 10 October 2016 to 
our Strategy and Performance Unit by e-mail: statementofstrategy[at]dfa[dot]ie, or by post to: 
 
Strategy and Performance Unit 
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade 
76/78 Harcourt Street 
Dublin 2 
D02 DX45 
 


